
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on the Fiscal Year 2024 proposed 
budget for Montcalm Care Network as attached.  This budget will cover the fiscal year 
beginning October 1, 2023 through September 30, 2024.  The hearing will be held at 6:35 pm 
on Tuesday, September 26, 2023 in the Superior Conference Room at the Montcalm Care 
Network, 611 North State Street, Stanton, Michigan 48888. 

Please contact Montcalm Care Network’s Finance Director at 989-831-7520 for additional 
information.  
 
Posted 9/19/23 


